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Sen. Tillis Visits Cherry Point  
   

MARINE CORPS AIR STATION CHERRY POINT, N.C. (Aug. 26, 2022) — U.S. Senator for North 
Carolina Thom Tillis and members of his staff visited Marine Corps Air Station (MCAS) Cherry 
Point, Aug. 26, 2022. 
   
As a member of the Senate Armed Services and Veterans Affairs Committees, the visit provided 
Tillis awareness of MCAS Cherry Point current and future operations. During the visit to the air 
station, the senator and his staff learned more about ongoing, large-scale military construction 
for readying the installation for six F-35 Lightning II squadrons in keeping with Force Design 
2030, the progress of Hurricane Florence recovery projects, and environmental conservation 
efforts. The group also received insight on future opportunities and challenges aboard MCAS 
Cherry Point and in the local communities. 
  
The engagement included an air station overview presentation with discussion, a windshield 
tour with designated stops at the air station’s air traffic control tower, rifle range, military 
housing, shoreline, and combat fitness field.  
   
MCAS Cherry Point provides quality facilities, ranges, aviation support, and services to promote 
readiness, sustainment, and quality of life for the operating forces and tenant commands. The 
air station is home to 2nd Marine Aircraft Wing, Fleet Readiness Center East, and Naval Health 
Clinic Cherry Point, employing and supporting 23,000 active duty, reserve, civilian, and family 
members.  
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